
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 11:58 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Dave 
Barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Development at 9301,9325,9335 Yonge Street 

 
Dear Clerks, Councillar Chan and Mayor Barrow 
 
I opposed such tall high rises for the intersection of 16th and Yonge, especially given there are plans for high rises 
at all corners of that intersection.  I realize the plan is for the subway to extend to that location 
 
Concerns include: 
1.  Noise 
2. Traffic and pollution.   
3.  wind tunnel effects caused by the tall towers.  
4.  Loss of sunlight and view for the surrounding residential areas, including the already limited Observatory 
grounds. 
 
I think a compromise would be lower rise buildings.   
I think the City needs to reach out to the community to discuss this further as can't see the small development 
signs present there.  
I plan to attend tonight's meeting.  
 
Yours truly, 
Elaine Woo 
116 Pathlane Road, Richmond Hill, ON 


